
From: Marianne Ancel [mailto ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 14:48 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Proposed stopping up and diversion of Princes Parade. NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
Importance: High 
 
 
I am emailing to lodge my objection to the diversion of Princes Parade away from the sea line.   Most 
importantly this proposal is completely unnecessary and pays no regard to the environmental 
destruction that will be caused to the diverse habitat and wildlife residing along the Royal Military 
Canal.  
 
Not only that, the loss of access and parking along the seafront is likely to create increased traffic 
flow problems along the already busy Seabrook Road.  I am extremely shocked that this proposal is 
being given any serious consideration. 
 
Marianne Ancel 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




